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Sutherland Court House 

Meeting notice 
 

17 February 2017 

The PSA will be in attendance at Sutherland Court House to talk to members and 
non-members during the lunchtime period. Details of the meeting are below: 

Friday, 24 February 2017 

12.15-2pm 

Staff Lunchroom 
Staff are encouraged to make time to talk with us about any issue they may want 
to discuss, including: 

• benefits of PSA Membership 

• an update on the Department of Justice’s proposed Flexible Working Hours 
Agreement 

• general business. 

Anything raised will be treated in the strictest confidence. 

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day and all staff 
are encouraged to join the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their workplace is 
run. 

It’s time to get involved! 

For more information contact the PSA on: 1300 772 679 

https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/

